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David Lovell:

In addition to the change we talked about regarding the definition of “tribal official”
(see rewording in the text and prefatory note), I qualified the statement in the first
paragraph of the note which states that the law requires lobbyists to obtain a state
license to lobby to insert the word “generally” before the word “requires” because there
are exemptions.  Please let me know if you have any concerns.
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